Muthoora, Leela

From: Margaret Richardson [ R R
Sent: 26 August 2015 11:47

To: Muthoora, Leela

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 176 Camden High Street, NW1 8QL ; Application ref: 2015/3742/P
Categories: Red Category

Dear Leela,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We certainly approve the proposal to put dark grey tiles around the new entrance. The present
white surround around the double doors is really unsightly. The only thing we object to is the
boxing in of the window immediately above the entrance door and especially the trite sign saying
‘Welcome to Camden Town'.

Our reasons for our objection is that this small curved 1930s building is a landmark building in
Camden Town being on a prominent site at Britannia Junction. So we think that the recessed
feature of the small window should be kept as part of the original design.

We do not object to the signs in Application 2015/3873/A
Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



